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Olivia Dias

From: Olivia Dias

Sent: Tuesday, December 14, 2021 8:46 AM

To: kmfinfrock@gmail.com

Subject: DMV Land Use Verification (LUC) - City of Salem

Attachments: 20211124114408731.pdf

Kathleen, 

 

You stopped by the office requesting a signature for a DMV LUC at 3282 Silverton Road on November 24, 2021. The 

folder was created and I requested pictures of a pedestrian path required for the previous land use approval.  

 

Since the application fee has not been paid and I have not heard from you, the folder is cancelled. If you wish to 

resubmit the LUC form, you may email the form and pictures to planning@cityofsalem.net. The form will not be 

returned to you until the fee is paid.  

 

Thank you, 

 

Olivia Dias (she/her) 

Current Planning Manager 

City of Salem | Community Development Department 

555 Liberty St SE, Suite 305, Salem, OR 97301 

odias@cityofsalem.net  | 503-540-2343 

Facebook | Twitter | LinkedIn | YouTube| CityofSalem.net 

 


